





Dear Beril Giler ARHATIR.

I congratulate you for the committed work you did within the "Ed 401 – Classroom Management" Course of the Faculty of Education, Boğaziçi University, during the Fall term of the Academic Year 2013-2014.

You participated in the seminars titled; "TQM in Education", "Imece Circles Methodology at Project Management" and "Innovative Teaching" and conducted two projects based upon what you have learned.

I appreciate your work and dedication to education and quality. Thank you.

Dr. Haval KÖKSAL

TURKEY BRANCH, WORLD COUNCIL FOR TOTAL QUALITY & EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION
THE EURASIAN & TURKISH CENTER FOR SCHOOLS OF QUALITY
www.hayalkoksal.com